
DP Road PHASE II  

Roadway and Utility Improvement Project  

B U S I N E S S  &  P R O P E R T Y  O W N E R  E N G A G E M E N T   

In January 2023, the DP Road Phase II Project (Fire Station 

#2 to the TA-21 Gate) was advertised for bids.  

Unfortunately, the bid received was significantly higher than 

the project budget and the County chose to cancel that bid.  

Over the past several months, the County has evaluated the 

project design and identified ways that will reduce the 

project costs.  These include changing the parking 

configuration on the southside to on-street parallel parking 

with a separate parking lot and changing the gravity sewer 

system to a low-pressure sewer system. The project redesign 

is scheduled for completion by the end of December 2023.  

With a successful bid, construction is expected to start 

around March 2024 with the project completion by 

December 2024.  The Project Team is available to meet in 

person or virtually with individual businesses and property 

owners to discuss these project changes. 
 

Ways to meet with the Project Team:  

IN PERSON 

Representatives of the Project Team will be available to visit 

individual businesses/property owners in person during the weeks 

of November 13 and November 27, 2023. To schedule a time for a 

visit, please contact Keith Wilson via the email or phone number 

below. 

By PHONE or VIRTUALLY 

Representatives of the Project Team will be available to answer 

questions by phone or meet via the Microsoft Teams virtual meeting 

platform during the weeks of November 13 and November 27, 

2023. To schedule a time for a phone call or virtual visit, please 

contact Keith Wilson via the email or phone number below. 

SAVE THE DATE (December 7 @ 5:30PM) 

The project is scheduled to be presented to the County 

Transportation Board at the December 7 Meeting. This will provide 

an additional opportunity for you to ask questions and provide input 

on the project. 
 
 

Project Team Contact: 

Keith Wilson Project Manager 

Los Alamos County Public Works  

keith.wilson@lacnm.us  

505-663-1757 (Direct) 

 

Project Webpage 

https://www.losalamosnm.us/County-Projects/DP-Road-Infrastructure-

Phase-II-Roadway-and-Utility-Infrastructure-Project 
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